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The ATAF is indebted to the tax administrations of 26 
countries that took part in the 2018 edition of the African 
Tax Outlook (ATO). The ATAF is most grateful to the 
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staff members to the ATAF for one month to contribute 
the drafting of this publication.  
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He led in the drafting of the publication and the 
facilitation of the ATAF workshops for both heads of 
research and data collectors.
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Mulenga, senior economist at the Zambian Revenue 
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drafting the publication. 
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of the publication. 
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of the publication.  

•	 ATAF secretariat staff and executive management 
for their unceasing commitment to the publication 
of the ATO.  
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Denmark; the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Finland; 
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the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Netherlands; 
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